
Saint Teresa School 

September 1, 2023 

Saint Teresa of the Child Jesus School welcomes 

students and their families into a dedicated Catholic 

community, where all are challenged to learn and live 

by the teachings of Jesus Christ, as they discover and 

develop the uniqueness each has been given to be used 

for the betterment of all creation. 

 

Important Dates to Remember! 
• Monday, September 4 

o No School- Labor Day 

• Tuesday, September 5 

o Orientation for middle school parents 6-7:00pm 

o 8th Grade parent meeting 7:00-7:45pm 

• Wednesday, September 6 

o Grandparents’ Day RSVP must be returned with payment. 

• Thursday, September 7 

o Orientation for grades 3, 4, & 5 parents 6-7:00 pm 

• Friday, September 8 

o Grandparents Day – Flyer was sent home and is also attached below. 

• Monday, September 11 

o Dress down day- $1.00 donation (to be collected in homeroom) 

• Tuesday, September 12 

o PTO Meeting- All are invited to attend! 

• Tuesday, September 19 

o National Dress Like a Pirate Day! 

• Wednesday, September 27 

o Picture Day- Information and Packs will be sent home with students the week before 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Principal Update 

Welcome Back Everyone 

 

What an awesome start to the new school year. We had a phenomenal turn-out for our Back-to-School Night 

Tuesday and everyone was smiling and happy on their first day of school. Today we had our first of the year 

introduction to mass, a teaching mass, for students in kindergarten through grade 8. The first mass of each school 

year, Father offers the students a teaching mass where he explains each part of the mass. The kids had lots of 

questions and were quite engaged. Next week we start our regular mass schedule. 

 

Next week is Grandparents' Day. Fliers and RSVPs were sent home with your child yesterday. We are also attaching 

the flier and RSVP to this weekly update - please make certain to return them to school by next Wednesday. The cost 

is $6.50 per person (including students). When your child returns the RSVP, she/he will be given tickets. Tickets 

will be collected at the meal. 

 

Next Tuesday evening from 6pm to 7pm we will be holding an orientation for middle school parents in the school 

library. The purpose of this meeting is to discuss curriculum, schedules and how to best prepare your child for the 

middle school experience. We will be pleased to address any questions that parents may have concerning middle 

school. Immediately following this meeting will be a special meeting for grade 8 parents (7pm to 7:45). The purpose 

of this meeting is to start planning for end of the year activities. 

 

Next Thursday evening from 6pm to 7pm we will hold an orientation for parents of students in grades 3, 4, and 5. 

The purpose of this is to discuss class rotations and answer any questions that parents may have about the school 

year. 

 

Have a wonderful 3-day weekend and we will see you on Tuesday! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
September Lunch Menu 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



Upcoming PTO Events 

  
 



 


